

0074790

From: [Bob Eakes](#)
To: [Patrick Field](#); [David Goodwin](#); [Pete Benjamin@fws.gov](#)
Cc: [basicpatrick@aol.com](#); [bsgould@msn.com](#); [chra07@yahoo.com](#); [Cyndy Holda@nps.gov](#); [davandme@embarqmail.com](#); [david_rabon@fws.gov](#); [davisrb@embarqmail.com](#); [ffff1@mindspring.com](#); [geneb12@ocracokenc.net](#); [guitarcouch@earthlink.net](#); [hardhead@embarqmail.com](#); [jkeene@franklineq.com](#); [johnalley@earthlink.net](#); [jrylander@defenders.org](#); [kayota@cox.net](#); [leew@darenc.com](#); [MFCREP@bigfoot.com](#); [michaelpeeelobx@embarqmail.com](#); [Mike Murray@nps.gov](#); [Ona Ferguson](#); [rcf@fisherccs.com](#); [Sandra_Hamilton@nps.gov](#); [thayer_broili@nps.gov](#); [topatneal@aol.com](#); [warrenj@darenc.com](#); [wgolder@audubon.org](#); [rcmheritage3@yahoo.com](#); [MADDOCK, Sidney](#)
Subject: Re: Scheduling Workgroup on Designating ORV Areas: April 24
Date: 04/13/2008 07:59 PM

Hello Patrick,

While I will be there I just don't get why all of the meetings are above Oregon Inlet. What is going on? The enviros are afraid to see exactly how big the closures are?

Realizing that I may seem to be critical of the meeting place, I would like to be positive and suggest that the Hatteras Civic Center be the site.

I for one have never understood how NPS has its' headquarters in Manteo. Just a joke, it is. The lost colony or the gardens or the wright mem are just so hard to manage that management has to live up there.

Anyway, my suggestion only. With a little luck, everybody can get through the spring and summer with never have visited Hatteras Island, why does this surprise me.

Bob Eakes

----- Original Message -----

From: "Patrick Field" <pfield@cbuilding.org>
To: "David Goodwin" <dagwerksobx@yahoo.com>; <Pete_Benjamin@fws.gov>
Cc: <basicpatrick@aol.com>; <bobeakes@aginet.com>; <bsgould@msn.com>; <chra07@yahoo.com>; <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>; <davandme@embarqmail.com>; <david_rabon@fws.gov>; <davisrb@embarqmail.com>; <ffff1@mindspring.com>; <geneb12@ocracokenc.net>; <guitarcouch@earthlink.net>; <hardhead@embarqmail.com>; <jkeene@franklineq.com>; <johnalley@earthlink.net>; <jrylander@defenders.org>; <kayota@cox.net>; <leew@darenc.com>; <MFCREP@bigfoot.com>; <michaelpeeelobx@embarqmail.com>; <Mike_Murray@nps.gov>; "Ona Ferguson" <oferguson@cbuilding.org>; <rcf@fisherccs.com>; <Sandra_Hamilton@nps.gov>; <thayer_broili@nps.gov>; <topatneal@aol.com>; <warrenj@darenc.com>; <wgolder@audubon.org>; <rcmheritage3@yahoo.com>; "MADDOCK, Sidney" <smaddock@audubon.org>
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2008 7:22 AM
Subject: Re: Scheduling Workgroup on Designating ORV Areas: April 24

> ALL

>
> To confirm our meeting on areas and routes. We are set for May 1,
> Thursday,
> in Manteo. We are suggesting a full day to cover as much of the geography
> of the Park as possible, so we are suggesting meeting from 9:00 until 4:30
> PM that day. The Park Service has squared away a space for up to 20 or so
> participants at:
>
> College of the Albemarle
> 205 N US Highway 64
> Manteo, NC 27954
>
> Robert and Ona will be assisting with this meeting. We'll work with the
> Park to have maps of sections of the Park to go over in detail. If you
> all
> have maps you believe will be useful for this discussion, please feel free
> to bring them as well. The intent is to have this focused, working
> meeting
> on identifying designated routes and areas for as much of the Park as
> possible.
>
> Let us know about any questions or suggestions for the upcoming work group
> meeting.
>
> PAT FIELD
>
>
>